
 

 

THE COLORADO BASIN ROUNDTABLE 
C/O P.O. BOX 1120 

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, COLORADO 
81602 

 
 
February 11, 2014 
 
Craig Godbout 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Water Supply Planning Section 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 
Denver CO 80203 
(303) 866-3441, ext 3210 (office) 
(970) 218-9407 (cell) 
craig.godbout@state.co.us 
 
Dear Craig: 
 
The Colorado Basin Roundtable voted unanimously at its Jan. 27, 2014, meeting to 
approve a grant request for $60,000 from the Colorado Basin Water Supply Reserve 
Account on behalf of the East Mesa Water Company of Carbondale, Colo. 
 
The money will help leverage financing from the irrigation company, the CWCB loan 
program, the National Resources Conservation Service and others as part of a $550,000 
project to bypass a collapsing irrigation tunnel. The Roundtable believes that this project 
fits with its goals to sustain agriculture while repairing infrastructure in our area. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Jim Pokrandt 
Chair, Colorado Basin Roundtable    
 
 
Attachment: CFWE grant applications 
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